
Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal


From: Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 8:37 PM


To: Lawrence Dunn


Bcc: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov


Subject: Re: Birmingham


Larry: Thanks. Was a long weekend getting this all pulled together. Louis


--

Dr. Louis W. Uccellini, Director


NOAA/National Weather Service


1325 East West Highway


Silver Spring, MD  20910


301.713.9095


On Sep 9, 2019, at 5:46 PM, Lawrence Dunn  wrote:


Louis,


I read today that you praised the work of WFO Birmingham.  Good on you!!!


Didn’t think I’d ever see this much political controversy over our apolitical NWS and its


apolitical mission.  You must be in the thick of it.  I just wanted to let you know how much your


courage to do the right thing is appreciated!


All is well here, retirement is exhausting :)


larry


Lawrence Dunn Ph.D.


cell: 

(b)(6)(b)(6)

(b)(6)

(b)(6)

x-apple-data-detectors://0/1
x-apple-data-detectors://0/1
tel:301.713.9095

	Re Birmingham

